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President's Preamble

Hi Everyone,

What a great start to our year of fundraising for our school!

The Easter Egg Hunt was lots of fun and it was wonderful to have the

year 6's helping and showing leadership to their fellow students. Thank you to

Mrs Burns and Mrs Miller for your help putting this idea into action and our parent egg
hiders for helping the day go so smoothly.

We hope everyone enjoyed their Mother’s Day gifts, it's always a joy to watch the kids
choose something special at the stall. Thank you to all the parents who made this
possible. We were excited to provide a Mother’s Day Hamper this year and it couldn’t
have been possible without some amazing sponsors listed below. We look forward to

including this as a part of our Mother’s Day celebration each year.

We didnt know what to expect with the Election BBQ this year with early voting and
covid, however it was a great success! Thank you to everyone who volunteered it was a
busy and fast paced day and you all handled it with welcoming smiles. The cake stalll

donations were appreciated so much, as were all the eggs we received.

We are so grateful for the continued support from our Falls Rd families and are excited

to bring more fun and enjoyment to our students lives throughout the year.

We've resumed face to face meetings at school and welcome you to attend in week 8.

Please see the important dates to look forward to in the next few months.

Kind Regards
Ashlee Gibson - President
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Students, staff and local businesses will be invited to submit
their favourite family recipes and photos and have them

included into a special, professionally printed keepsake Falls
Road Primary Cookbook!

Full details will be sent out in the
coming weeks. We are planning to
have cookbooks available by early
December - in time for potential
Christmas gifts! In the meantime we
are trying to gauge how many families g
would be interested in submitting
recipes and buying books. Please
answer a few quick questions here.
Promise it wont take more than 30
seconds.

Dates to remember...

Crazy sock day - 8 June
Don't forget your gold coin donation. All money
raised will be donated to Kanyana Wildlife Centre

Bakers Delight Pizza Day - 30 June
Order forms will be sent home next week.

School Disco - 5 August
Lock in the date! Details to be released soon...

Father's Day stall - 2 September
Flyer with information will be sent home next month <
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